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[05-05]            SHK 
RECOMMENDATION BY ICCAT TO AMEND RECOMMENDATION [REC. 04-10] 

CONCERNING THE CONSERVATION OF SHARKS CAUGHT 
IN ASSOCIATION WITH FISHERIES MANAGED BY ICCAT 

 

 
(Entered into force: June 13, 2006) 

 
 
 RECALLING that the SCRS concluded that measures to reduce fishing mortality are necessary to 
improve the status of the North Atlantic shortfin mako shark population;  
 

THE INTERNATIONAL COMMISSION FOR THE CONSERVATION 
OF ATLANTIC TUNAS (ICCAT) RECOMMENDS THAT: 

 
In point 7 of the 2004 Recommendation by ICCAT Concerning the Conservation of Sharks Caught in 
Association with Fisheries Managed by ICCAT [Rec. 04-10], a new paragraph is added: 
 

“Contracting Parties, Cooperating non-Contracting Parties, Entities or Fishing Entities (CPCs) shall 
annually report on their implementation of this Recommendation. CPCs that have not yet 
implemented this recommendation to reduce North Atlantic shortfin mako shark (Isurus oxyrinchus) 
mortality, shall implement it and report to the Commission.” 

 
 


